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To whom it may concern,  

I am writing to express my concern about battery hens whose suffering is currently legal in 

Australian law. It is inhumane and cruel. Australian law can, and must, champion the voices of the 

vulnerable.  

To do so, I would support an end to battery hens.  

Regards,  

Hannah Robertson-Sas 


